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IN THE MATTER of the Resource 

Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of Stage 3 of the 

Queenstown Lakes 

Proposed District Plan 

 

 

MINUTE 40 – FURTHER INFORMATION FROM 

UNIVERSAL DEVELOPMENTS HAWEA LIMITED 

1. Counsel for Universal Developments Hawea Limited has submitted further 

information regarding the submitter’s progress in putting in place arrangements for 

infrastructure associated with the development the subject of proposed rezoning 

under cover of a memorandum dated 22 October 2020 and requested that it be 

taken into account by the Hearing Panel.  

2. I agree that the attached information is both relevant and was not available to the 

submitter at the time of the hearing.  On that basis it is accepted as part of the 

hearing record. 

 

Dated 29 October 2020 

 

Trevor Robinson 
Chair 
Stage 3 Hearing Panel 


